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I am extremely concerned with the size of the signs planned for the businesses being constructed east of the 170 
freeway, off of Oxnard and Laurel Canyon Blvd, North Hollywood. I live nearby and will be affected negatively by the 
lights and constant changes of lights through the night.

I am also concerned that drivers will be distracted and there will be many accidents because of these signs. Please do 
not permit them to be installed. These businesses should be nice to their neighbors, we are many of those who will 
be visiting the site.

Thank you for your time, 
Annabelle Whettam 
12358 Sylvan Street 
North Hollywood, CA. 91606
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